
PTA Meeting 

01/02/2018 
 

Attendees- Pat, Sarah, Hayley, Fran, Crystal, Sam, Alison and Claire (New Member) 
 

Election of Officers 

There have been no new nominations and no one put themselves forward for any of the 

PTA roles. All in agreement for the following to remain the same:- 

Sarah – Chair 

Hayley- Vice Chair 

Fran- Treasurer 

Alison- Secretary  
 

Fran informed us that the PTA bank account has £2043.93 and that the PTA has given the 

school £5706 over the past year. 
 

Setting Dates-  

Chocolate Bingo will be on Thursday 22nd March at 6pm 

Donation day for Chocolate bingo will be Friday 16th march- Non uniform day for the 

children. 

Chocolate Bingo is being re-vamped with a disco and lights, as part of the bingo- Pat to sort 

lights and music. 

Summer Fayre will be on Saturday 30th June 12pm- 3pm- Donation day to be discussed at 

the next meeting. Sam to sort some beer for the Man Crèche.  

Facebook Page- Woodstone Primary School will join a Facebook page along with REG, 

Ravenstone Institute and Ravenstone Church, to co-ordinate events within the village so 

that we don’t clash with dates. Fran to look into this. 
 

Car Boot will be on Sunday 15th April, Booters to arrive from 7:30am and gates to open at 

8:30am. We will have indoor and outdoor Booters, indoor £10 a table and Pat will work out 

how many tables to have in the hall (we will provide the tables) outdoor £7 a table- to bring 

own tables if possible. 

 Sarah will do some posters to advertise and Claire will spread the word of the Car Boot with 

her contacts at Measham car Boot. 
 

All to have a think about a sponsored event that could be done around May/June and 

discuss at the next meeting. 
 

Monday 5th March E-Safety Parent Presentation, refreshments and crèche 6pm – 7pm. 
 

Claire made a suggestion of asking businesses to sponsor the school/ events.  

Pat to design a leaflet to approach businesses. 

 

Next meeting- Thursday 15th March 6:45pm  

to discuss Chocolate Bingo and the Summer Fayre. 

 


